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March 22, 2022 

 

Rocky Mount 

Elementary School 
2400 Rocky Mountain Road, Marietta, GA 30066 
 
Dear Rocky Mount Families, 

 

We are looking forward to another fun STEM event at Publix today! Third 

through fifth grade families are invited to drop by anytime between 

4:00 – 6:00 p.m. We also look forward to seeing everyone at the PTA 

Bingo Night next Tuesday, March 29! 
 

~Rocky the Roadrunner 
 

 

From the RM Counseling Department:  

It is Career Week! We can’t wait to see the kids dressed up each 

day! Please check out the fun videos that our families have made 

on the Flip Grid website! Thank you to those who have participated 

and will participate this week! Click here for all information. Feel free 

to contact Allison.Ragsdale@cobbk12.org (Kindergarten, 3rd, 4th, 5th 

Grade) or Karlie Wixson@cobbk12.org (1st & 2nd Grade) if you have 

questions or need resources. 

 

3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade STEM Night at Publix Tonight! 

The Rocky Mount STEM Committee is hosting a STEM scavenger 

hunt at Publix tonight, Tuesday, March 22, anytime from 4:00 – 

6:00 p.m. with an adult. See you there! 

 
Rising 6th Grade Simpson & Mabry Events 

On Thursday, March 24 at 6:00pm, Mabry will hold a rising sixth 

grader parent meeting, and Simpson will hold their parent meeting 

on Thursday, March 31. 
 

Rocky Mount Student Council Diapers and More Drive 

Rocky Mount Student Council is excited to be collecting items for 

Pearson Middle School’s New Fresh Market store. Housed at Pearson 

Middle School, the Fresh Market provides needed materials to the 

surrounding community. Click here to see what is needed. Items can 

be dropped off in the lobby.  

 
Morning Movement 

Third through fifth grade students are invited to participate in 

Morning Movement on Friday, March 25. Click here to sign up for this 

fun activity.   
 

 
Upcoming Events 

March 22 

STEM Night at Publix for 3rd – 5th 

grades (see page 1) 

 

March 23  

3rd Nine Weeks Report Cards 

available in ParentVue 

 

March 24 

Mabry Rising 6th Parent Night 

 

March 29 

Art Showcase & Bingo Night at 

Rocky Mount! 

 

March 31 

Family Class Placement Input 

Forms Due (see page 2) 

 

March 31 

Simpson Rising 6th Parent Night 

 

April 1 

Lost & Found Donated 

 

April 1 

Student & Staff Hat Day $1 

Fundraiser to Support the CCSD 

Social Worker Department  

 

April 1 

Foundation Administration & 

Staff Panda Hockey Game 

 

April 4 – 8 

Spring Break 
 
Just a reminder that students 

must be in the building by 

7:45 a.m. to be on time for 

school. Thank you for your 

help in ensuring students 

arrive ready for instruction! 

https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/ER3lQrlTKxtNtUltOVIFgS0BPQEHZDMLs1SvDFaa_byfzg?e=avCuNK
mailto:Allison.Ragsdale@cobbk12.org
mailto:Wixson@cobbk12.org
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EVIm7hxED9ZOjBbDkxrotNsBv1rbzRW5wA2bjTR_KZ_nog?e=Z3Xb5G
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040b4aaeae2aaafb6-morning
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040b4aaeae2aaafb6-morning
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More Important News  
 

Art Showcase and BINGO Night 

The PTA is excited to be hosting an Art and Bingo Night on Tuesday, 

March 29 between 6:00 and 8:00 p.m. Student artwork will be 

displayed in the hallways for families to enjoy. Families do not need 

to purchase the artwork. PTA will hold a Bingo game every fifteen 

minutes beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. Playing Bingo is free 

and there are lots of fun prizes for the winners of each game.  

 

Enrolling for the 2022-2023 School Year 

We are looking forward to meeting our new Roadrunners for the 

2022-2023 school year! If you have a rising kindergartener or a 

student who will be new to Rocky Mount next year, click here to 

read information about how to register your student online.  

 

Planning for 2022-2023 

Rocky Mount is pleased to provide families with an opportunity to 

share information regarding class placement. The 2022-2023 Class 

Placement form went home in the Tuesday folders last week. If you 

have misplaced the form, click here. Completing the form is 

optional.  Please complete the form and return it to the Rocky 

Mount front office or email it to Mrs. Fleming at 

peggy.fleming@cobbk12.org or Dr. Doolittle at 

sage.doolittle@cobbk12.org by Thursday, March 31, 2022.  

 

3rd, 4th, 5th Milestones/End-Of-Grade (EOG) Testing Schedule 

Click here for the finalized Cobb County School District EOG 

testing schedule! Please mark your calendar to have your child 

at school by 7:45am on testing days. 

 

Lost & Found Donated April 1st (No Joke!) 

Missing a hoodie, water bottle, mitten, or jacket? It is probably on 

the overflowing Lost & Found table in the cafeteria! Please have 

your child check Lost & Found as soon as possible. Don’t forget to 

label all items that come to school with a first & last name so we 

can return it to your student. Thank you! 

 

Attention Morning Carpool: Help Needed for Buses & Staff 

In the morning we are asking that cars please be courteous to 

the buses as they are trying to enter and exit the bus lanes. 

Please do not block the entrance to the bus lanes. Also, staff 

park in the spots on the front left, so please pull to the far right 

while waiting to drop off which will allow our staff to pass. We 

appreciate your help! 

 

Field Day Is On! 

RM is excited to have Field Day on Friday, April 22nd! Coach Ader 

will send out a volunteer sign-up soon.  

 

 

In the Community 

PTA Update 
The PTA is excited about the 

upcoming BINGO Night on 

Tuesday, March 29! If you are 

interested in helping the PTA, 

please contact the PTA 

Presidents at 

president@rockymountpta.org.   
 

Foundation Update 

The Rocky Mount Foundation 

Board would like to thank 

everyone who helped make 

the Roadrunner Race Olympic 

Obstacle Course fundraiser 

such a huge success! Over 

$50,000 was raised to support 

Rocky Mount! Thank you for 

your generosity! 

 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

Update 

A huge thank you to the 

members of the Rocky Mount 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

who have agreed to serve for 

the 2021-2022 school year. The 

next meeting is scheduled for 

Monday, April 18, at 7:15 a.m. 

 

 

 

https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EShH2-hIfhdCg9YroWbVWKEBQFVzsMiahWUK4sngf7afNg?e=HhxYWF
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EShH2-hIfhdCg9YroWbVWKEBQFVzsMiahWUK4sngf7afNg?e=HhxYWF
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EZ_XhA_vvghDn7YCJ9nbJ8gBsblZjM_77CWp2NzaFDHKow?e=8usVAa
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EZ_XhA_vvghDn7YCJ9nbJ8gBsblZjM_77CWp2NzaFDHKow?e=8usVAa
mailto:peggy.fleming@cobbk12.org
mailto:sage.doolittle@cobbk12.org
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EetERQLfoSlKpoltAsJFjz0BP8AZttnJ7mRz3VXUecb7PQ?e=UWaelP
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/EetERQLfoSlKpoltAsJFjz0BP8AZttnJ7mRz3VXUecb7PQ?e=UWaelP
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